
To: Employees and Students 

From: Title IX 

Date: 9/16/2024 

Subject: Annual Security Report and Annual Fire Safety Report 

Dear Campus Community, 

Pursuant to the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime 

Statistics Act, the 2024 Annual Security Report (ASR) is now available for viewing at 

https://www.csuci.edu/clery/annual-security-report.htm. The ASR contains the current security 

and safety-related policy statements, emergency preparedness and evacuation information, 

crime prevention and Sexual Assault prevention information, and information about drug and 

alcohol prevention programming. The ASR also contains statistics of Clery crimes for CSU 

Channel Islands for 2021, 2022, and 2023. A paper copy of the ASR is available upon request by 

contacting the Office of the Clery Director located at Title IX & Inclusion in Lindero Hall and 

emailing titleix@csuci.edu. 
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